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SCR 4006 urges U.S. Congress to pass federal legislators to protect this 

historic herd. While a resolution cannot require federal protections, it will 

provide a strong showing to Congress that these wild horses are 

important to North Dakotans and all Americans as an integral part of this 

popular national park.  

 

Please protect these horses, leaving them to live peacefully and 

successfully in the open.  The only interaction with humans should be for 

humans to help them in time of need whether for medical attention, or for 

food/water.  Our wild herds are precious and there are so few left.  They 

are amazing to watch.  This is a part of our nation’s heritage, let us 

protect it forever. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Ellen Baer 

Riverside, CA  


